
 

Kia ora Whaanau 

Welcome back to another exciting year at Huntly West School! We hope you had a 

restful break and are ready to embark on a journey of learning and growth with us 

once again.  

With having two new talented teachers working with our seniors this year, it has 

allowed me the opportunity to act in the role as a walking Deputy Principal. Working 

alongside Whaea Margs in the office and helping to drive our new curriculum ‘Te 

Mataiaho’.  

The summer weather is upon us, which means it's crucial for our SunSmart school 

policy to be in full effect. We kindly ask that all students stay hydrated, and take 

regular shade breaks to protect themselves from the sun's heat. It is expected that 

every child wears a wide-brimmed hat during our break times – No hat, no play!  

We are working hard to have our eftpos and phone line available as soon as possible. 

We appreciate your willingness to being organised at the beginning of the year, please 

bear with us for another week or two. 

We are eager and committed to work with you and your tamaiti this year, fostering a 

supportive and inclusive learning environment where they can thrive academically, 

socially, and emotionally. Together, let's make this school year a memorable and 

enriching experience for everyone. 

Ngaa mihi 

Whaea Nina 

ROAD PATROL TRAINING 

Thank you, Constable Tom for coming in to train our Year 7 & 8 students. Our 

amazing seniors are ready to ensure the safety of their peers when crossing the road 

on Harris and Paki Street.  

 

 PRIDE VALUES Term 1 
Respect 

‘We value each other’  

 

 

HUNTLY WEST SCHOOL 
Panui Week 2: Friday 7th February, 2025 

 

Kuhu mai ki te ako; Haere ki te Awhina 

Enter to learn; Go forth to serve 

MEET THE TEACHER AFTERNOON 

Thank you to all the whanau who came along to our meet the teacher afternoon. A 

big shout out to Matua Carlos Williams, our contracting caretaker who took the time 

to cook our kai for the kids and whanau. It was lovely catching up with all our new and 

returning families to Huntly West. If you couldn’t make it, feel free to drop in to say 

hello to your child’s teacher. We look forward to meeting you.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Friday 14th February – Valentines Day 

Tuesday 11th March – Duffy Role Model Assembly 

Friday 14th March – Interschools Triathlon at the Huntly Pools 

 

 


